
 

 

Office Hours:  Monday thru Friday 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  Holy Days of Obligation: 
        8:30 a.m., 12:10 and 5:30 p.m. 
Weekend Masses:  
Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.      Civic Holiday Masses: 
Sunday:  7:30 a.m., 9:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m., and 5:00 p.m.  9:00 a.m. only 
Television mass:  KOLO Channel 8 Sundays - 9:00 a.m. 
        Reconciliation: 
Weekday Masses:      Saturdays:  3:30 - 4:30 p.m. or by appointment 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday - 8:00 a.m.  
Wednesday, 8:30 a.m. Year Round     Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
                     Thursdays after 8:00 a.m. mass until 12:30 p.m.. 

SACRAMENTS  
 

Anointing of the Sick: Those wishing to receive the Anointing of the Sick are asked to speak with any of the priests or call the   
office at 323-6894.  Masses for Anointing of the Sick are celebrated throughout the year, and are announced in the bulletin. 
 

Baptisms:  
Infants through 2nd Grade: Parents are asked to attend our Baptism Preparation class on the second Thursday of each month at  
7:00 p.m.  Sponsors are also invited to attend.  You must be registered parishioners for at least two months prior to the baptism. 
Please call the office at 323-6894 or email secretary@olsparish.com for more information and to sign up. 
Third graders and older: Parents are asked to call our Director of Children’s Sacraments, Lauri-Anne, for information at 329-6147. 
 

Communion to the Homebound: If you are ill at home and wish to receive the Eucharist, call the office at 323-6894. 
 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation:  The Diocese of Reno requires a two year preparation for children and teens receiving 
these Sacraments.  Please contact Lauri Anne Reinhart at 329-6147.  
 

Marriage:  Couples wishing to be married at Snows need to make their initial contact with the parish six months before their  
wedding date.  Couples are asked to contact Margaret Graham at 323-6894 ext.511 or marriage@olsparish.com. 
 

R.C.I.A.:  Adults wishing to become Catholic or Catholic adults needing to receive First Communion and /or Confirmation, should  
contact Barbara Verdi at 323-6894 ext.514.  

WELCOME 
Our Lady of the Snows Catholic Church  

1138 Wright Street  •  Reno, Nevada, 89509 
Telephone:  775-323-6894   Fax: 775-323-6749 

Website:  www.olsparish.com 
Parish Center:  1200 S. Arlington Ave. (corner of Arlington & Monroe) 

April 8, 2018 



 

 

                  

      Saturday, April 14 
                    5:00 pm - Fr. Tony/Deacon Dave preaching 
            

                    Sunday, April 15 
                    7:30 am - Fr. Bob Chorey/Deacon Dave preaching 
                    9:30 am - Fr. Bob Chorey/Deacon Dave preaching 
                  11:30 am - Fr. Mike Mahone/Deacon Brian preaching 
        5:00 pm - Fr. Tony Deacon Brian preaching 
        

SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

MASS INTENTIONS 

WEEKEND PRIEST SCHEDULE 

 

We Welcome New Members !   
 

To register with us, please complete the registration form found 
in the church vestibule, or visit our parish website at  
olsparish.com.  Return the form either through the collection  
basket or bring/mail it to the parish office.   
 

Please remember that registration is required to: schedule a  
baptism or wedding; to obtain a letter of good standing or for 
school affidavits; etc.  Thank you!  

Funeral Services ~ Please call the parish office.  If you have 
already made arrangements with a funeral director, a staff 
member will coordinate with them to meet your needs. 
Assistance with music is available on request. 

 

To our registered parishioners - In order to keep better records 
of your weekly or monthly donations, please use the donation 
envelopes that are mailed to you.  If you use a check, please  
enter your envelope number on it.  If you don’t know it, please 
call the parish office for that information.  If you requested    
contribution envelopes, but have since found that you no longer 
need them, please notify the parish office so we may update our 
records.  Thank you. 

 

Monday, April 9 
  8:00 am  Irene Arbeloa by Linda Giossi 
   
 Tuesday, April 10 
  8:00 am  Elizabeth Knapp by the Clark family 
       

Wednesday, April 11 
  8:30 am   Barbara Cherry by OLS Staff 
              

Thursday, April 12 
  8:00 am  Christopher Potts and Irene Giossi by Linda Giossi 
                

Friday, April 13 
  8:00 am  Dennis Braun by Larry Ruvo 
   
Saturday, April 14 
  5:00 pm  Hinman Family by Roger & Sherry Iveson 
                     

Sunday, April 15 
  7:30 am  Lynda Folk by Gil, Travis & GB 
  9:30 am  People of the Parish 
11:30 am  Dennis Braun by Mary Reimer 
  5:00 pm  Fr. Paul Bianchi by Fr. Tony 
 
 

FINANCIAL COLUMN 
 

March 24, 2018           $15,648.13 
  Online                            4,465.00 
  Total                  $20,113.13 
 

March 25, 2017            $18,203.08 
   increase                    $1,910.05         10.49% 
 
 


 

CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL (CSA) 2018 
UPDATE AS OF 03/28/18 
Number of Participating Families       273 

 
 

 

 

We are at 95% of the goal.  Thank you!                                      
The theme for this year’s Catholic Services Appeal (“CSA”) is 
“Shared Blessings.”  By sharing a gift with CSA, we will help 
bring abundance throughout the entire diocese, as CSA funds not 
only assist struggling parishes, but also provide support for     
essential diocesan ministries that reach every parish in our       
diocese.  Please take a few moments to read the material provided 
and prayerfully consider making a pledge.  This year, once again, 
all funds collected in excess of our Diocesan Assessment come 
back to our church for our Building Fund.  Pledges can be made 
using the pledge card that came in the mail, or by visiting 
www.catholicreno.org to place your pledge online.  If you use 
your pledge card, please make your first check payable to Our 
Lady of the Snows Church, and tear off and keep the pink copy 
for your records.                    


 DIOCESAN CAPITAL CAMPAIGN              
    UPDATE AS OF 03/28/18                                
                Number of Participating Families       391 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Moving right along - our results above show that our parish     
continues to be very generous.  As people continue to make new 
pledges and to make their payment for their three year            
commitments, our potential for a full rebate increases.  As you 
know, we are now in the position to receive rebates of 50% of all 
pledges over our goal.  It’s not too late to participate.  If you  
haven’t turned in your pledge cards yet, do it today, or call Belia 
Cherry in the parish office to get a pledge card if you have mis-
placed your pledge card.  You can also donate online at 
www.catholicreno.org. THANK YOU to all parishioners who 
have already participated! 
 
 

OUR LADY OF THE SNOWS       2                                                                April 8, 2018 

Today Tomorrow Together GOAL $1,260,399 
Total Pledges year-to-date 1,595,919 
Amount over goal 335,520 
Total cash received 888,070 
Rebate (assuming all pledges paid) $167,760 

CSA 2018 Diocesan Assessment $159,639 
Total Pledges year-to-date   152,294 

Total Cash received   111,867 
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323-6894 - Parish Office x 500 
 

Pastor 
Fr. Tony Vercellone 
pastor@olsparish.com 
 

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Mike Mahone  
mqm@olsparish.com 
 

Parish Deacons / Infant Baptisms 
Deacon Brian Callister  
brian@thecallisters.com 
Deacon Dave Norman 
     (Infant Baptisms) 
davecec@icloud.com 
 
Seminarian-Pastoral Year at OLS 
Eduardo Gutierrez - ext. 516 
seminarian@olsparish.com 
 

Adult Faith Formation, Director 
R.C.I.A., 
Barbara Verdi - ext. 514 
adultfaith@olsparish.com 
 

Parish Business Administrator 
Susann Boley  
499-9603 
parishadministrator@olsparish.com 
 

Children’s Sacraments; Religious 
Education 
Dr. Lauri Anne Reinhart 
329-6147 
Traci Queen-Dunn - 499-9607 
Brucie Ingram - (VBS) 856-2205 
 
 

Facilities/Bulletin/Accts. Payable 
Joe Anne Jones - ext. 502 
jjones@olsparish.com 
 

Funerals /  
Marriage & Annulments 
Margaret Graham – ext. 511 
marriage@olsparish.com 
 

Music Ministry 
Joseph DeRosa - 499-9611  
music@olsparish.com 
 

Needy & Hispanic Ministry 
Quinceañera Preparation 
Sr. Carmen Baca, SHF 
329-0904 
 

Office Manager 
Belia Cherry - ext. 500 
secretary@olsparish.com 
 

Office Assistant/Maintenance 
Brucie Ingram - ext. 509 
bingram@olsparish.com 
 

Youth and Young Adult 
Ministry Director 
Jessica Ramirez 
youthm@olsparish.com 
 

PARISH STAFF 
 
Monday, April 9  
9:30 am - Ladies Bible Study in parish center 
 
Wednesday, April 11 
7:00 pm - Threshold Choir practice in church 
 
Thursday, April 12 
    8:30 am - Eucharistic Adoration 
  12:15 pm - Centering Prayer in church cry room 
   7:00 pm - Baptism Class in church 
 
Sunday, April 15 
   1:00 pm - Bingo in the parish center  

 

REFLECTION 
SUNDAY OF DIVINE MERCY 

        Acts 4:32-35                         Psalm 118 
        1 John 5:1-6                John 20:19-31  

MINISTRY  NEWS 

SO THAT YOU MAY BELIEVE 
 

 It is not often that the author of one of the 
books of the Bible comes right out and tells us 
directly why he is writing what he is writing.  In 
this Sunday’s Gospel reading, taken from the  
conclusion of John’s Gospel, the author tells us 
that he has chosen to record these events so “that 
you may come to believe that Jesus is the Christ, 
the Son of God, and that through this belief you 
may have life in his name” (20:31). 
 

 The letter of John echoes this idea by saying 
that “[e]veryone who believes that Jesus is the 
Christ is begotten by God” (5:1)—what we might 
refer to as being “born again.” Our reading from 
the Acts of the Apostles for this Second Sunday of 
Easter shows us exactly what it looks like when 
believers are born again through faith. 
 

Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

 

ARTS & ENVIRONMENT 
 

THANK YOU to Trish & David Dietz who 
have lead the effort to create the beautiful 
environment we have in our church.  They 
are retiring this year, and we are gathering a 
committee together to be in charge of our 
Liturgical Environment.  Trish has           
graciously agreed to spend some time     
training the new committee.  If you have an 
interest in volunteering for this important 
ministry, please contact Susann Boley at 
parishadministrator@olsparish.com or at 
775-499-9603 for a job description and an 
application.   

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
    

Eucharistic Adoration on Thursday  
mornings following the 8:00 a.m.  
 mass until 12:30 p.m. 
 

 Questions:  Call Donna at 827-1901 
     

                    

                 CENTERING PRAYER  
 

                 The Centering Prayer group meets each 
    Thursday afternoon 12:15 - 1:45 p.m., 
     in the cry room of the church.   
 

                         Questions:  Call Ann at 826-2133    

 

NEEDY MINISTRY 
 

The Food Pantry is always in 
need of non-perishable food 
items, such as:  Spam, canned 

meats, tuna, canned fruit, soups, jam,   
canned vegetables, cold cereals, peanut  
butter, rice, ramen, evaporated milk, non-
perishable soy milk.  We are also collecting 
toiletry items.   
 

We no longer need diapers or diaper wipes, 
plastic or paper bags.   
 

Please bring your donations with you to 
mass and leave in the “Food for Life” area 
of the church.   
 

We ask that you do NOT bring perishable 
food items to the church or to Sr. Carmen’s 
office.  Too many times, these items have 
gone bad by the time they are collected. 
 

Thank you for supporting Sr. Carmen and 
helping our less fortunate brothers and  
sisters throughout the year. 
 

 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

I’m always looking for  
pianists who would be  
interested in providing  

accompaniment at Mass for Christmas and 
Easter, and during my vacation.  If that’s 
you, please contact me!     
             

Joseph DeRosa  
499-9611 

 music@olsparish.com 



 

 

 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 
 

SCRIPTURE STUDY 
 

PLEASE NOTE:  APRIL SCRIPTURE 
STUDY CLASS HAS BEEN  
CANCELED.  

The Our Lady of the Snows Young Adult Ministry invites you to 
discuss scripture in a casual and fun environment.  Our monthly 
group focuses on creative approaches to understanding scripture 
and provides a great opportunity to strengthen your faith.  Wine, 
refreshments and snacks are provided.  All those 21 and over are 
welcome to come, learn and participate.  Our next meeting will 
be on Thursday May 3, at 6:30 p.m. at the OLS Youth House, 
1045 Lander St.  For more information, contact Jessica at 
youthm@olsparish.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
YOUNG ADULT RETREAT 

 

April 28 
OLS Parish Center 
9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Includes Reconciliation 
Ends with 5:00 p.m. mass 

 

   Cost: $10  - includes lunch 
               Checks payable to OLS YA 
 

                 Please RSVP by April 15 
RSVP by calling the Parish office 775.323.6894 

 

Questions/Concerns:  contact Director of Youth &  
Young Adults Ministry Jessica Ramírez at 

youthm@olsparish.com 
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LITURGICAL MINISTRY  
 

ALTAR SERVERS  

Dave Norman 
davecec@icloud.com 
 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  
Dianne Stover 626-2958 
dmstover89@gmail.com 
 

USHERS/HOSPITALITY 

Susann Boley 
parishadministrator@ols 
parish.com     745-5738 
 

FUNERALS 
Margaret Graham 
marriage@olsparish.com 
323-6894 x 511 
 

LECTORS  
Carol Sara 825-8528 
clbs614@gmail.com 
 

LINENS   
Pat Lilley  771-2084  
patscat806@att.net 
 

SACRISTANS 
Greg Higgins 690-4519  
ghiggins@goblueteam.com 
 

 

KNIGHTS OF  
COLUMBUS 
 

 
 

 
 

April 15 - Bingo 
1:00 pm in parish center 
 

April 29 - 5th Sunday Rosary 
after 9:30 am mass 
 

May 20 - Steak N-Eggs  
in front of school 
 
 
 

We invite all men of the Parish to 
become a member of The Knights 
of Columbus.  If you are  
interested, give us a call or ask a 
Knight seated near you at church. 
 
 

Questions:  
Dave Turner 
Grand Knight 685-6459  

 

Pick up your shield and become a 
Knight.  Help your Church, Sister 
Carmen, the Youth Ministry, OLS  
School & Snows Women’s Auxiliary. 

 

YOUTH NIGHTS ARE BACK! 
 

Youth nights start at 5:30 p.m. and end at 6:30 p.m.  
All High School students are invited to attend.    
Snacks will be provided.  Come get to know your 
Catholic peers!  Youth nights take place at the 

youth house - 1045 Lander St. Those in Confirmation prep will 
be walked over to the parish center for their 7:00 class. 
 

The next Youth Night is Monday, April 9. 

 

          THRESHOLD CHOIR 
 

       Threshold Choir will practice on Wednesday,  
                    April 11, at 7:00 p.m. in the church. 
 

For more information on this ministry for singing to those on 
life’s thresholds, please contact Kathleen Coles at 

coleskathleen@gmail.com  
 

All are welcome to join us. 

 

NEWLY  REGISTERED   
PARISHIONERS 
 

We welcome to the Our Lady of the Snows 
community those newly registered in 
March: 

 
Mandy & Ryan Limbert 

Gerald O’Brien 

Leah & Kylen Smith 

    
                                           KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
                BINGO 
 

   All are welcome to join us for an 
                          afternoon of BINGO on 

                Sunday, April 15,  
                starting at 1:00 p.m.  
   in the Parish Center 
   (1200 S. Arlington) 

 

  Purchase tickets at the door - $5.00 per card 
 
Hot dogs, nachos, sodas for sale, also there will be a no host bar. 
 
Questions:  Call the office at 323-6894. 
 

 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
 

Many thanks to all those who made prayer shawls for the  
RCIA-C children – the older children receiving the sacraments 
of initiation.  We have enough for this year, and almost enough 
for next year too! 
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PARISH 
LEADERSHIP 

 
 

Parish Council 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Fr. Mike Mahone 
Debby Belk 
Don Bergin 
Don Cortez 
Shari Ford 
Deacon Dave Norman 
Belinda Preston (Chair) 
Kevin Short 
Mike Short 
John Sokol 

  
Finance Council 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Fr. Mike Mahone 
Sallie Armstrong(Chair) 
Kathy Benson 
Leo Bergin 
Susann Boley 
Stan Bondick 
John Bydalek 
Robert Cashell 
Pat Morrissey 
Keith Pierce 
Andy Stewart 

 
Parish Building 
Committee 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Don Bergin 
Susann Boley 
Mary Conklin 
Greg Erny 
Paul Gordon 
Tim Heydon, Jr. 
John Krmpotic 

  
School Board 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Leslie Acosta 
Rick Alonso 
Steven Ascuaga 
Clay Brust 
Jaimie Dianda 
Tim Fuetsch, Principal  
Keith Pierce      
Bridget McMullen      
Robert Munson 

 
Corporate Board 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Don Bergin 
Stuart Brady 
John Bydalek 
Belinda Preston 

                             
                  More information to 
                  come for each event 
    as  draws closer. 
 

April 22 Parish Presentation from the      
Diocesan Pastoral Council in 
church   1:00 - 2:00 

April 28 Young Adults Retreat, ages 21 - 
40ish - in parish center — $10     
9:00 - 4:00  

May 5 A Day of Reflection for Women, 
presented by Sr. Kathy Bryant in 
parish center — 9:30 - 4:30 pm  
$12 

May 20 K of C Steak-N-Eggs in front of 
school after 7:30 and 9:30 masses 

June 2 SWA 2nd Annual Community Yard 
Sale at the parish center   8:00 - 
2:00  

June 25 - 
June 29 

Vacation Bible School 

October 
27/28 

SWA Holiday Craft & Bake Sale. 
Parish Center.  Vendors wanted! 

January 16 - 
28, 2019 

World Youth Day in Panama. 
Go to https://renodiocese.org/
wyd19 

 

     For those who have recently  
     gone to God: 
 

    Mary Walker, beloved mother of of  
… ..Myneer Walker and the late Andre 

…..   …………… and Chery Walker. 

 

“MAKING A DIFFERENCE”  
SCHOLARSHIP RECOGNITIONS AWARDS 
 

ATTENTION GRADUATING 8TH GRADERS 
AND HIGH SCHOOL SENIORS  

 

Snow's Women's Auxiliary is offering "Making a  
Difference" Scholarship Recognition Awards of $500 
for 8th grade and $1,000 for graduating Seniors in high 
school.  Applicants must be registered at OLS Parish 
and seniors must be confirmed.   
 

Applications may be obtained through your school's 
office, the parish office, or in the vestibule of the 
church.  
 

Questions?   Contact Sandy McClure 233-5359 or 
Gayle Carlson 329-8558  



BABY’S BAPTISM CLASS 
 

Baptism Class is required for those  
families wishing to have their infants or 
young children baptized.  These classes 
are offered on the 2nd Thursday of each 

            month.   
 

The next Baptism Class will be  
April 12 -   7:00 p.m.  

in the church.   
 

Godparents are also encouraged to attend.   Please call 
the office to sign up - 323-6894.   
 

 

If your child is in 3rd grade or older, call Lauri-Anne 
Reinhart at 329-6147.     

 

We love doing baptisms! 
 
 

 

                       ANNUAL RECOGNITION  
                       BANQUET 
          

        The Diocesan Annual Volunteer 
          Recognition Award Banquet will 
          be at the Atlantis Hotel on  
                       Friday, April 13.  Cocktails 5:30, 
         Dinner 6:30.  Call the office if you’d 
          like to purchase tickets to attend. 
 
This year’s honorees from OLS Parish are: 

Paulina & Mark Fazio 
Vicky Jakuboswki 

 

and from OLS School: 
Stephen Ascuaga 
Jeffie DiGrazia 

 
Let us join together as we recognize those who 
serve so well in the mission of our Church! 
 

 

VIKING RIVER CRUISE - BUDAPEST TO NUREMBERG  
 

A cabin on Fr. Tony’s Viking  River Cruise, October  6 - 13, 2018, has opened up.  Should 
you be interested, please call Belinda Preston at 775-828-4096 for more details. 

  

                                         SWA 2nd ANNUAL  
                           COMMUNITY YARD SALE 
 

                                      June 2, 2018 
 

           Time for Spring Cleaning!!!   
Buy a space for $40.00 (a parking place size) 
Earn some money and get rid of unwanted items 
Sign up for a space at the Parish Office. 

PARISH NEWS 
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WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
   

Worldwide Marriage Encounter - An amazing week-
end away with your spouse.  To register, please  vis-
it: https://www.sacramentowwme.org to register. Or 
for more information, contact Terry & Janet at:(916)

489-3464 or at: applications@sacramentowwme.org.  

 

DIVINE MERCY SUNDAY 
 

Celebrate Diving Mercy Sunday with Fr. Philip 
George on Sunday, April 8, with a bilingual Mass 
at 2:00 p.m., followed by the Chaplet at 3:00 p.m.  
All are welcome! 
 

                          Immaculate Conception Church 
2900 N. McCarran Blvd. 

 

AROUND THE DIOCESE 
 

CATHOLIC PROFESSIONAL & BUSINESS GROUP 
 

Please join the Catholic Professional & Business Group for 
breakfast on Thursday, April 12, from 7:00  a.m. - 8:30 a.m. at 
the Silver Legacy as we welcome attorney Patrick Laurence,  
presenting “Junipero Serra on Trial:  Criminal or Saint?”.   
For additional information, and to make reservations, visit  
CatholicProfessionals.org.   
 

The breakfast is only $22 for members, and $25 for non-
members.  Clergy and religious are free!   
All are welcome. 

Sheila Campbell 
Blaine Clements 
Oscar Flores 
Catherine Spencer 
Jennifer Todd 

Alexandria Gilmore 
Ashlenn Gilmore 
Rich Todd Michael Drake 

Karissa Gutierrrez 
Erinn Kari 
Anne Leaños 
Sierra O’Grady 

         2018 Holiday Craft Fair and Bake Sale 
       October 27-28, 2018 

          Our Lady of Snows Parish Center -- 1200 S. Arlington Ave. 
                                 Vendors Wanted! 

 

Halloween, Thanksgiving, Christmas and Gift Items 
 

               Snows Women’s Auxiliary will provide all baked goods for Sale.   
 

Booths/tables may not be shared. Available tables are either 6”x30” or 56” round.  Electricity is available for specific  
rectangular tables only. You can bring a personal booth/table if pre-approved.   Table covers are not supplied.   

 

All vendors must go through application process.   
 Table Cost:   $40.00-No Electricity  —  $45.00-With Electricity                 

All Proceeds from your sales belong to you! 
 

                   Contact: Cindy with any questions or for an application!   775-750-7867 
                                                          SWAprojects@olsparish.com   

     

             RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
  

            CONGRATULATIONS to those who received the Sacraments of Initiation at the 
          Easter Vigil. We welcome them into Our Lady of the Snows parish community. 

Coming to St. Gall: 
Nationally Acclaimed Author and Speaker 

Terry Hershey 
April 14, 2018    9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Tickets:  $15 
More information:  DeAnna Imelli @ 775-782-3784 x 240 

(More about Terry at www.terryhershey.com) 



 

 



 

 

Mission Statement     
We, the Body of Christ at Our Lady of the Snows, are a community of disciples on a journey of faith.  To live the gospel message as 

listeners, learners, and leaders, we will:  Enrich our liturgies as the foundation for greater spirituality; nurture an awareness of 
Christ in one another—see and reach out to those who long for mercy, healing, and justice; and facilitate the sharing of our 

Catholic legacy in the diverse settings of our lives. 

 

 
 

A DAY OF REFLECTION  
FOR WOMEN 

 
“Listening: 

Improving Our Quality of Presence  
to Our Loved Ones and Each Other” 

 

Presented by 
SR. KATHY BRYANT 

 

Saturday, May 5   9:30 am - 4:30 pm 
Our Lady of the Snows Parish Center 

$12/ person 
includes morning hospitality  

and lunch 

 

SYNOD UPDATE 

Save the date!  On Sunday, April 22, 1:00 p.m. at 
Our Lady of the Snows Church, representa ves of 
the Diocesan Pastoral Council will present “The 
Time is Now!”  This one-hour program will update 
parishioners on the progress of the 2015          
Diocesan Synod Ini a ves, and our con nuing 
dedica on to implement them.   Also covered will 
be ps on discerning your personal role in     
bringing more of God’s love into our world. 

The Presenta on will be in the Church.  We look 
forward to seeing you for this important event. 


